
                                                                                   October 2010   

                Education Advocate
                                                            

City Teachers to Discuss New Contract 
 

Tonight!� Tuesday, October 12, 4 pm 

The Baltimore Teachers Union (BTU) will hold an informational meeting on the proposed 

teacher contract for Baltimore City teachers tonight. 

 

Tuesday, October 12, 2010 

4pm-5pm  

Heritage High School Cafeteria 

2801 Saint Lo Drive, Baltimore, MD 21213 

 
If you have any questions, please call the BTU office at 410.358.6600 

 

Gubernatorial Forum: October 14, 7:30pm 

  
Hear the Candidates discuss Education Issues  

Baltimoreans United in Leadership Development (BUILD) and their sister affiliates in 
Montgomery and Howard Counties, along with the Baltimore Education Coalition, are 

sponsoring a  gubernatorial candidates forum.   Former Gov. Robert Ehrlich and Gov. 

Martin O'Malley will be asked to address issues related to public education, creation of 
jobs, and healthcare for all Maryland residents. 

   

Thursday, October 14, 2010 

7:30-8:45 PM 

Southern Asian Seventh-Day Adventist Church 

2001 E. Randolph Road, Silver Spring, MD 20904 
�  

Free Transportation From Baltimore City Residents!�  

Call Gwen Brown at 410.528.0305 to RSVP 
 

Buses will leave from the following locations at 6:00 PM: 
Bay-Brook Elementary School, 4301 10th St, 21225 

Calvin Rodwell Elementary School, 3501 Hillsdale Rd, 21207 

Crispus Attucks Recreation Center, 1601 Madison Ave, 21217 

Gwynns Falls Elm, 2700 Gwynns Falls Pkwy, 21216 

Lanvale Towers, 1300 E. Lanvale Street, 21213 

New All Saints Catholic Church, 4408 Liberty Heights Rd, 21207 

St. Mark's on the Hill, 1620 Reistertown Road, 21208 

St. Matthews Catholic Church, 5401 Loch Raven Blvd, 21239 

 

For additional information please contact the BUILD office at 410.528.0305 or via 

E-mail at buildiaf@verizon.net 
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